
COVID-19 Policy for Clinical Students 
Effective May 11, 2023, following the ending of the COVID-19 national public health emergencies in 
both the US and Grenada, SGU will no longer require individuals to be vaccinated in order to access the 
Grenada campus. 

• SGU’s COVID vaccination requirement will end May 11, 2023 
• Students in clinical and clinical research settings will continue to follow site protocols 

regarding vaccinations. 
• Vaccinations and boosters continue to be strongly recommended. 

Please keep records of any COVID-19 vaccination you receive. We will provide information on how to 
securely submit your proof of vaccination. 

If you need to apply for a medical exemption, please review the following: 

• policy 
• medical information release form 
• medical exemption form 

Please submit all documentation to student studentexemptions@sgu.edu. 
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https://mycampus.sgu.edu/unifyed-mydrive/open/file/download/SGUPROD/6140e6ded046680012e716b3/latest?mc_cid=a11d96a6be&mc_eid=UNIQID
https://mycampus.sgu.edu/unifyed-mydrive/open/file/download/SGUPROD/6140e559d046680012e716b2/latest?mc_cid=a11d96a6be&mc_eid=UNIQID
https://mycampus.sgu.edu/unifyed-mydrive/open/file/download/SGUPROD/6140e55817da8a0011c3424f/latest?mc_cid=a11d96a6be&mc_eid=UNIQID
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